
 

 

  

SENIORS 
Seniors should be busy with post-
secondary planning! If you plan to 
attend college, application deadlines 
are approaching quickly. Please see 
your counselor if you need support. All 
information from our August 
presentation is posted here. 
  
Military Scholarships 
 

Scholarship Information 
 
Not sure what you are doing after 
graduation check out this opportunity 
to earn $25 an hour with 10 days of 
training. 
 
If your plan is to attend community 
college, four-year university, or tech 
school you will need to fill out the 
FAFSA. Application opens October 1st. 
 

JUNIORS 
Counselors are meeting one on one 
with juniors this month. Juniors are 
discussing post-secondary plans and 
deciding on senior courses. All 
information for juniors is posted here. 
 
SOPHOMORES 
At the end of September, counselors 
presented to all sophomores in their 
World History class. After the 
presentation, all sophomores met with 
their counselor one on one to discuss 
their course choices for their junior 
year.  Students were encouraged to 
share their schedule with 
parent/guardian and reach out to their 
counselor with any changes needed. 
The presentation and all course 
registration material is posted on our 
counseling web page.  
 
FRESHMEN 
Counselors presented in ELA classes in 
September, you can view the 
presentation here.  You have time to 
talk with teachers, research electives 
and prepare for class registration in 
December!  

https://www.dvusd.org/Page/75553
https://www.dvusd.org/Page/64917
https://www.dvusd.org/Page/14817
https://www.mesacc.edu/news/media-coverage/maricopa-community-colleges-and-intel-launch-new-semiconductor-manufacturing-workforce-development-0
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://www.dvusd.org/Page/76026
https://www.dvusd.org/Page/76524
https://www.dvusd.org/Page/76643


 

 

Military Lunch Visits 
Army  11/8 & 11/22 
Navy 11/1 & 11/15 

 
 

West Mec Application Workshop 
During Flex Time  

11/3/22 
 

West Mec Application Deadline 
1/16/23 

 

College Visits 
Grand Canyon University 

University of Alabama 
 
 

AP Students 
The last day to register and pay for AP exams is 

Friday, November 4th 

@https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/030581. If 

you have questions or concerns email 

Dennis.Sheets@dvusd.org . 

 

 

 

PATHWAYS 

Interested in night school in the spring semester? Click here to check for updated course 

offerings. You will need to turn in the two-page registration form to your counselor. 

Student and parent must sign both copies. 

ASPIRE 

Need to enroll in a spring online course. See your counselor and click here to view how to 

enroll.  

 

https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/030581
about:Dennis.Sheets@dvusd.org
https://www.dvusd.org/Page/77249
https://www.dvusd.org/cms/lib/AZ01901092/Centricity/Domain/2167/Aspire%20Student%20FaQ.pdf

